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Dear CHS Parents and Guardians, 
 

CHS is currently administering a survey as we hope to gain an understanding of our parent’s 
perceptions of our school and our efforts to provide a positive and equitable education for all 
students, a collaborative learning culture for all staff, and a welcoming environment for all 
families. 
 
The Education Effectiveness Survey (EES) measures opinions and perceptions of staff, 
students, and parents. The data is used to help our Cascade Leadership Committee Shared 
Leadership make decisions for the best benefit of our campus community. Together, with 
parent input, we write our school improvement plan, which is available for the public to see on 
our website under “Quick Links.” 
 
We encourage your participation in our school improvement process. 
 
Please participate by clicking here: CHS Parent Survey 
 
We have paper copies of the parent survey available in English, Spanish, Arabic, Russian, 
Ukrainian, Korean, Nepali, Somali, Tagalog and Vietnamese. Please see the front office for a 
copy. 
 
We look forward to hearing feedback from our parents! 
 
Sincerely, 
CHS Shared Leadership 
 

https://www.research.net/r/eps-parent-2017

